
Dear Member 

A holiday (4 nights, 5 days) has been organised at Warner Studley Castle in Warwickshire 

from 21 April 2025 to 25 April 2025. 

A £10 deposit per person is required immediately and for those who will be sharing a room 

the remaining balance of £475 per person is payable early 2025. Unfortunately there is a 

single room supplement this year of £50. Therefore for those who will not be sharing a room 

the remaining balance payable early 2025 will be £525. 

Our blue badge guide Kim (from our Sunday Walks) will be joining us again and will lead us 

on two tours (yet to be arranged). 

In order that the cost quoted by Warner is secured I (Adam) need to know 

this week (23 June at the very latest) if you will be joining us for this holiday. 

You can let me know by telephone (01462 620317 or 07799 787116) or by 

email (adam@kuzminski.co.uk). 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Adam 
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